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Invitation to the Public Consultation  
On the process of developing the Sustainable urban mobility plan in Tesanj  

 

 

Local Authorities on the path to a sustainable Urban Mobility  

in the Adriatic/Ionian region 

 

 

 

 

The Development Agency of Tesanj Municipality TRA Ltd, as part of the process of drafting 

the Sustainable Urban Mobility Plan (SUMP), invites you to participate in the public 

consultation aimed at gathering your opinions, proposals, and suggestions for enhancing the 

urban mobility system in Tesanj. 

 

The second public consultation on this topic will be held at the Municipal Council Hall on 

February 24, 2025, at 1:00 PM. The goal of this session is to collect detailed proposals for a 

pilot action in Tesanj and long-term measures for SUMP implementation, focusing on defining 

concrete actions to be implemented within the LAMO project. 

 

Your active participation in this event represents a key opportunity for us to collaboratively 

shape a sustainable and efficient mobility plan for our municipality. 

 

Please confirm your attendance via email or telephone: 

Email: tra@tra.ba 

Telephone: +387 32 650 608; 650 390 

 

 

We look forward to your presence and constructive contribution! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Team TRA Ltd 

 


